
MARIEMONT ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW BOARD 

REGULAR MEETING 

APRIL 15, 2013 

 

 Mr. Thomas called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m.  Present were Mr. Stegman, Mr. 

Allen, Mr. Thomas and Ms. Schwartz.  Also in attendance was Building Commissioner Dennis 

Malone. 

 

 Mr. Thomas moved, seconded by Ms. Schwartz to nominate the officers for 2013 remain 

the same as 2012.  On roll call; four ayes, no nays  (Mr. Bruggeman - Chairman, Mr. Thomas - 

Vice-Chairman, Ms. Schwartz - Secretarty). 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

   

 

   

 

  

  

The meeting was adjourned at 5:52 p.m. 

 

       Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

       Mary Ann Schwartz 

       Secretary 

  


